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I am strongly in favor of this bill, at least on the face of it.  Certainly, further 

developing rail travel will help reduce congestion, greenhouse gas production, and 

will improve the quality of life for Oregonians.  Large majorities of us, hunters and 

vegetarians alike, are in favor of wildlife protections and conservation.  And, in case 

you don't know, discarded tires are a major breeding ground for mosquitoes - carriers 

of malaria, Dengue, and other disease, all of which are headed our way because of 

climate change.   


